
CARING HANDS OFFERING: PULPIT ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 

 
On Mother’s Day, we will conduct a special offering to benefit the Presbyterian 

Homes of Georgia Caring Hands Fund. Presbyterian homes is a ministry devoted to the 

most vulnerable in our care - our seniors.  

Your contribution to the Caring Hands Offering directly supports this 74-year 

strong mission and brings quality care to residents who need it most.  

Matthew 25:40 tells us that “inasmuch as you did it to one of the least of these, 

brothers and sisters of mine, you did it to Me”.  In just the same way, you serve some of 

the least of these, through your gift to benefit Presbyterian Homes of Georgia’s Caring 

Hands Fund.    

Visit www.PHGAinc.org to learn more about this vital ministry and please 

prayerfully consider a gift to support God's seniors in our care through the caring hands 

fund. 

You are welcome to donate directly on the website by clicking the DONATE 

button or to make a gift here in your usual manner -- simply noting that the gift is for the 

Caring Hands Offering.  

 


